




 

SAARC Development Fund 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR 

CONSULTING SERVICES TO DESIGN MONITORING 

AND EVALUATION FRAMEWORK AND SYSTEM 

The SAARC Development Fund invites eligible consulting 

firms to indicate their interest in designing Monitoring & 

Evaluation framework aligned with SDF funded projects’ 

results framework. This consultancy service is funded by the 

World Bank. 

Last date of submission of expression of interest is January 31, 

2014. 

For the REOI document please visit our website 

www.sdfsec.org or contact us at info@sdfsec.org or at +975-2-

321152/321153.  

 


